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Comments: Please do not abolish or amend the black footed ferret reintroduction area. These are endangered

animals and they are struggling to survive. As a ferret owner of many years I can tell you that they are extremely

fragile creatures. They are NOT hearty and do not reproduce with ease. Many attempts have been made to start

ferret sanctuaries and almost ALL have failed. Please give these nearly extinct creatures a fair chance to hang

on to survival. 


